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March 6/7 Bulletin, Cantor & Prayer Announcements (#40) 

 

Bulletin 

 
God's Work Through Our Hands 

 
After planning for many years, parish renovations recently started by repairing and resealing the 
tinted/stained glass windows.  Although the schedule is somewhat fluid, construction documents 
will be sent out for bids in March.  We anticipate awarding the successful bid in April and hope to 
begin construction in May.  While construction is ongoing, Masses and other parish functions will 
be held in the Activity Center until renovations are completed this fall. 
 
As of January 31, 2021, $888,145 has been pledged to our God's Work Through Our Hands 
capital campaign with $823,345 received and interest earned (roughly 92 percent).  We are 
working on a very tight budget so if you haven't yet made a pledge, campaign forms are located at 
the church entrances or at the office. 
 

Prayer 

 
Heavenly Father, You founded the Church with Jesus as the cornerstone of our faith and have 
called forth ourselves to be living stones of the Church.  We give thanks for those who in faith have 
made sacrifices to revitalize our parish and generously thought of future generations.  May the 
legacy of generosity and sacrifice, for the glory of Your name, be imitated by us today as we focus 
on the future.  We ask this through Jesus Christ Our Lord.  Amen 
 

Cantor 

 
After planning for many years, parish renovations recently started by repairing and resealing the 
tinted/stained glass windows.  Although the schedule is somewhat fluid, construction documents 
will be sent out for bids in March.  We anticipate awarding the successful bid in April and hope to 
begin construction in May.  While construction is ongoing, Masses and other parish functions will 
be held in the Activity Center until renovations are completed this fall.  We are working on a very 
tight budget so if you haven't yet made a pledge, campaign forms are located at the church 
entrances or at the office. 
 


